

DONATIONS NEEDED

The Mississippi Academy of Family Physicians Foundation Annual Raffle will be during the MAFP Annual Meeting at the Baytowne Conference Center in Sandestin, FL (July 17-21, 2021). You can make this year's auction the best ever, and here are some simple ways to help:

- * Donate an item
- * Donate a gift card
- * Volunteer your professional service

If you would like to participate, please return this form to Beth Embry at beth@msafp.org or fax to 601-853-3002. Even if you are not attending the 2021 annual meeting, you may still submit a raffle item.

Donor or Company Name:	E-mail Address:
Item Donated:	Retail Value:
Description of Donation (include expira	ation date, limitations and conditions):
Mailing Address:	
Business Phone:	Cell Phone:
Donor Signature:	Date:

Through your participation, the MAFP Foundation is able to promote the specialty of Family Medicine in Mississippi to college and medical students through financial support and scholarships. Thank you for your generosity!